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 Committee Report

Report TR-TAPS-54-14 

To:  Chair Milne and Members of the Transportation and Public Safety 

Committee 

From: Katie Thompson, Accounting/Administrative Support Clerk 

Meeting Date: July 24, 2014 

Subject: School Litter Pick-Up Program Summary 2014 

Status: Recommendation adopted by Committee as presented per Resolution 

TAPS91-14; Endorsed by County Council August 5, 2014 per 

Resolution CC110-14; 

Recommendation(s) 

THAT Report TR-TAPS-54-14 regarding a summary of the school litter pick up 

program be received for information.  

Background 

The school litter pick-up program encourages schools in Grey County to participate in 

keeping County roads clean in exchange for financial compensation of $25.00 per 

kilometer of road cleaned.   

School Number of 

Student 

Participants 

Kilometers of 

Road Cleaned 

Financial 

Compensation 

Earned 

Bayview Public 

School 

30 36.25 $906.25 

Highpoint 

Community School 

48 29.31 $732.83 

Hillcrest Elementary 

School 

110 104.68 $2,616.88 

Osprey Central 

School 

80 29.28 $731.88 
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School Number of 

Student 

Participants 

Kilometers of 

Road Cleaned 

Financial 

Compensation 

Earned 

Totals 268 Children + 64 

Adult Volunteers 

199.52 kms; 

Patrol A – 70.6% 

Patrol B – 14.7%   

Patrol C – 0% 

Patrol D – 14.7% 

 

$4,987.84 
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Four schools participated in the County’s School Litter Pick-Up Program in 2014.  The 

kilometers of road cleaned decreased by 32% compared to last year.  No incidents were 

reported in 2014 regarding this program. 

Financial / Staffing / Legal / Information Technology 

Considerations 

The County paid a total sum of $4,987.84 to the four participating schools in 2014.  

Link to Strategic Goals / Priorities 

Strategic Goal 3.1 Partnering with sector representatives to support and enhance tourist 

experience.  

Respectfully submitted by,  

Katie Thompson 
Accounting/Administrative Support Clerk 

Director Sign Off: M. J. Kelly, Director of Transportation Services  

 


